
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
.9/23/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO._1 3841 -2025] 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 12:13 PM 
To: 'schef@gbkwlaw.com' 
Subject: Contact information updates 

Good afternoon, Schef, 

Per our earlier correspondence, this email serves as confirmation that your email address has been 
updated from Schef@gbwlegal.com to Schef@gbkwlaw.com in the following dockets: 

20250093 
20240026 
20220069 
20160021 
20150171 
20150148 

It is also noted that there are other attorneys in your firm with the gbwlegal.com email address. If any 
of those also need to be changed at this time, please have those attorneys forward a request to CLK to 
update their email addresses and specify which dockets are relevant, and we will get that information 
updated. 

Thank you again for your help! 

Kind regards, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure. 
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